LOCCS' Grades 1-6 students at Rivier Elementary School in Spiritwood took some time to
make Christmas cards and letters that have been sent to Canadian Forces Personnel who
are currently serving overseas and will be away from their loved ones this Christmas.
Students worked hard to write meaningful messages that will hopefully brighten someone’s
day. Great work Rivier School students!

(see the next pages for more pictures and letters)
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